August 17, 1964

Dr. Paul Dudley White
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Paul:

I know nothing about Donald Watkin and I
saw your letter about his work too late {August 7th)
to do anything about him for the Helsinki Meeting.
Anyway the limited funds were all spoken for some
time ago. .

But I am handing your letter and attachment
to Henry Taylor who may have & comment. We'll
meet him at Helsinki.

As ever,

Ancel Keys

AK:ab



